
December 9, 2021 BCC0011A   

 
INVITATION FOR PUBLIC INPUT REGARDING A 

PROPOSED FREEDOM MOBILE ROOFTOP ANTENNA INSTALLATION LOCATED AT 
 841 CLIFFE AVENUE, COURTENAY, BC V9N 2J8 

 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Freedom Mobile (“Freedom”) is striving to provide high quality wireless communications 
services to Canadians. Increasingly, Canadians depend on wireless voice, data and internet 
communications to meet their business, personal and emergency needs. Freedom currently 
provides wireless services to Courtenay/Comox though there are areas that require improved 
access to the wireless network.  In order to provide improved services new wireless installations 
are required.  One of the new sites is proposed to be installed on the rooftop of 841 Cliffe 
Avenue, Courtenay, BC V9N 2J8.  Freedom has commenced consultation in accordance with 
the City of Courtenay’s Development Procedures Bylaw No. 2790. 
 
 
PROPOSAL DETAILS: 
The proposed site is a 3-story commercial building located at 841 Cliffe Ave. Freedom proposes 
to install eight (8) panel antennas and four (4) microwave dishes on ballast mounts on the south 
and west sides of the rooftop perimeter. Equipment to operate the antenna will be located in the 
building. While antenna installations are a federally regulated installation, Freedom has 
submitted a development variance permit as the proposed equipment exceeds the height 
permitted in the zoning.  
 
You are receiving this letter as the Alternative Public Information Mailout. This letter provides 
written notification to property owners and tenants within 30 metres of the development site.  
The closing period for written comments regarding the proposal is January 10, 2022. Any 
inquiries that are received as a result of this notification will be logged and submitted to the City 
of Courtenay.   
 
To view relevant documents on The City of Courtenay website please visit 
www.courtenay.ca/devapptracker Development Variance Permit Application DVP00031(841 
Cliffe Ave). 
 
 
Comments can be submitted to the City of Courtenay by one of the following methods:  
Drop your comment sheet off in the drop box located at the front entrance of the City of 
Courtenay or mail:  
• City of Courtenay, Planning Services Department, 830 Cliffe Avenue, Courtenay BC 

V9N 2J7  
• Email your comments to planning@courtenay.ca  
• Fax your comments to 250-334-4241  
 
The closing period for comments to be received by Freedom Mobile is January 10, 2022. 
 

 


